
 
From: Ziruolo, Julie A <julie_ziruolo@nps.gov> on behalf of IMR Regional Director, NPS 
<imr_regional_director@nps.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 3:14 PM 
To: jruch@peer.org <jruch@peer.org> 
Cc: Lowery, Doris <Doris_Lowery@nps.gov>; Dennis, John <John_Dennis@nps.gov>; Carpenter, Jennifer C 
<Jennifer_Carpenter@nps.gov>; Brunnemann, Eric J <Eric_Brunnemann@nps.gov> 
Subject: Interim Response to Information Quality Act Complaint for PAIS Sea Turtle Program  
 

 
 
 
 

United States Department of the Interior 
 

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 
INTERIOR REGIONS 6, 7 & 8 

12795 W. Alameda Parkway 
Lakewood, CO 80228 

 
 

July 24, 2020 
 
 

 
Mr. Jeff Ruch 
PEER Pacific Director 
Via E-mail – No Hard Copy to Follow 
jruch@peer.org 
 
Dear Mr. Ruch: 
 
We are in receipt of your formal letter of complaint regarding “Review of the Sea Turtle Science and 
Recovery Program, Padre Island National Seashore,” dated July 16, 2020. We will provide you with a 
response in the next 60 days. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Michael T. Reynolds 
Regional Director 
 
cc: Doris Lowery, NPS 

John Dennis, NPS  
Jennifer Carpenter, NPS 
Eric Brunnemann, PAIS 
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